
 
 
 

Term 3, Week 7, 2015                    NEWSLETTER  
 

It is vital that all our children are safe when arriving and  
leaving our school. Please respect all parking signs and road rules. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From the desk of the Principal 
 

Last week the P&C had a new surface installed on the cricket pitch. When I talked to the 
students about it they had many words to describe how good it was, one statement, By Brayden 
summed it up when he said “It is now actually a cricket pitch”. On behalf of all the students – 
thank you P&C. 
 
We have had an action packed few weeks with concert, Brain Busters, Book Week, Book Fair, 
Chess comp finals and the Cross Network CAPA project. Firstly concert was a blast and all of the 
students (and teachers) loved performing. Well done everyone.  
 

 
 

Email:  glenwood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                         Belmont Road, Glenfield 
Website: http://www.glenwood-p.schools.nsw.edu.au                              Phone 96053260 Fax 98293974 

 

Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is success.                                                 
Henry Ford 
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Then came the busiest Thursday ever…. 

 
Twelve year 5 students attended Casula High 
School’s Brain Buster Challenge on Thursday. They 
had a fantastic day and came home adorned in 
medals and smiles. I had an email from the high 
school saying that all students were engaged, 
smiling, being challenged (many serious faces 
especially when some maths problems popped 
onto the screen) and were beautiful kids. All 
followed instructions to a 
high standard and are 
great assets to your 
school. They couldn't 

believe how fast they cleaned up their egg dropping engineering 
equipment!  
 
Also on Thursday, our chess team competed against Georges Hall 
Public School for the position of first place in the Regional Chess Finals. 
The boys played well and came out with a very respectful second 
place. Well played boys.  
 
Thursday truly was a busy day as we also celebrated Book Week. Thank you to Miss Nyhan for 
organising a fantastic event. The students had the opportunity to dress up as their favourite book 
character, enjoy a treat and a book in the Book Café and to do some shopping at the Book Fair. 
 

                        
Anne Webb, Principal 
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   Follow us on Twitter for daily updates; 
  @PSGlenwood 

 
 
Kindergarten 2016 
 
Next Wednesday there will be an information evening for all 2016 kindergarten parents. 
The evening will run from 5:30 and go for about an hour. We look forward to meeting all 
our new parents. 
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P&C  
 
New Cricket Pitches at Glenwood! 
Some of you may be aware already but for those of you who 
have not, the P&C have funded two new cricket pitches just in 
time for cricket season. 
We trust our enthusiastic Glenwood cricketers will take good 
care of the pitches for us.  
I would like to thank our Vice-President Daniel Metcalfe for 
organising this.  
P&C Meeting – Wednesday 2nd September 2015 
Our last meeting for Term 3 will be held on Wednesday 2nd 
September @ 7pm in the library. 
Father’s Day Stall – Thursday 3rd September 
8:30 – 9:00am in the school hall.  
Gifts available for $2, $3 and $5. 
P&C School Disco – Tuesday 15 September 
Our last school disco for the year will be held on Tuesday 
afternoon/evening. 
We would love all students to attend! 
Pizzas, snacks and drinks will be available to purchase. 
More details to follow in next newsletter. 
 
 
The canteen has an exciting new popcorn machine and they are busy keeping students happy 
with their fresh popcorn. All we need now are a few extra parents to help run the canteen. If you 
have any spare time available to help out please contact the school office. 
 
 

 
 

Glenwood Public School Newsletter 
Term 3, Week 7    
 Page 4 



 
Glenwood Public School Newsletter 
Term 3, Week 7    
 Page 5 



Term Three - 2015 
 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8 

31 August  
P&C Meeting 

7pm 

Father’s Day 
Stall 

 
3-6 Assembly 56T 

 

9 

7 September   
2016 Kindy Info 
Evening 5:30pm 

] 
Regional 
Athletics 

K-2 Assembly 1P Gala Day 
(make up) 

10 

14 September   
3-6 Assembly 

45G Last day of term 

P&C Father’s Day Stall 

 

In the School Hall 

Thursday 3rd September 

8:30-9:00am 

 

 
 

Gifts $2, $3 and $5 
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